
 

 

 

 

 
 
22 May 2025  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
Our Year 11 students are now reaching the midway point through the GCSE exam series. As 
the half-term approaches, I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you just how 
immensely proud I am of all our students and the very positive way in which they have 
approached all the exams so far. 
 
As a ‘little well done so far’ and ‘thank you for all your hard work’ we have arranged a relaxing 
end to the half-term for the students in Year 11. From 2.15pm, the students will be invited to 
relax with their friends outside in the sunshine. We have booked an ice-cream van to come to 
school for the afternoon and students will be able to purchase an ice-cream if they wish - 
students would need a small amount of money for this.  
 
We have a photo booth for them to get some final ‘snaps’ in their friendship groups and some 
of the boys are taking part in an organised darts competition with Mr. Legg or a friendly rugby 
match with the help of Mr. Hall. 
 
It is also just an opportunity to remind our Year 11 students there are some revision sessions 
on over the half-term holidays, that they are very welcome to attend. 
 
Finally, a big thank you to you, our parents and carers, for your continuing support and 
partnership as we work together to make sure that all our students achieve the very best 
outcomes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher 
 


